
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE*******NOTICE*******NOTICE 
 
 
 

Notice is hereby given that the Queen Creek Planning and Zoning 

Commission Work Study scheduled for August 14, 2013 has been 
cancelled.   
 
 
The Planning and Zoning Commission Regular Session WILL MEET on  
August 14, 2013, starting at 7:00 p.m. in Council Chambers, Town Hall. 
 
 
Dated this 7th day of August, 2013. 

 
 
 
Laura Catanese 
Senior Administrative Assistant 

 
I, Laura Catanese, do hereby certify that I caused to be posted this 7th day of August, 2013 the  

August 14, 2013 cancellation notice for the Work Study of the Planning & Zoning Commission  

in the following places: 1) Queen Creek Town Hall Bulletin Board; 2) Queen Creek Branch Library; 

3) Queen Creek Community Center Bulletin Board. 
 
 
     
  _______________________________________________________ 
                                               Laura Catanese, Senior Administrative Assistant 

 

 

 


